## **MT Committee**

**From:** Arianna Feinberg <ariannafeinberg@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, September 29, 2019 3:42 PM

**To:** MT Committee

**Subject:** Support for Hana 5 car rule with signs before pull outs

Dear Council Members,

I strongly support Councilmember Sinenci's proposal to put up signs on the Hana Highway to encourage drivers to use pull outs if there are more than 5 cars in back of them. In New Zealand, they had signs like this and I greatly appreciated the heads up about upcoming pull outs as I was the slow going tourist. I think this simple solution of signage will make the Hana Highway a lot more pleasant for residents and tourists alike. Attached are some pictures of examples of signs.

Thanks, Arianna Feinberg of Makawao

